GAMEWARDENS QUARTERLY MEETING 11/15/08

The Mid Atlantic Chapter of Gamewardens held their quarterly meeting on November 15, 2008.
The meeting was held at VFW Post 392, Virginia Beach

Following the Pledge of Alliegence, the treasurers report, and Supply Officer's report was given.

Next item of business was a report on the Flowers sent for Member, Burt Witham's funeral and the reading
of a note of appreciation from his daughter.

Under Old Business, Clarence Cooper reported on the progress being made on the repair of the Oblisk at
Little Creek and the one on the West Coast. Bob Fred has taken photographs of the oblisk.

Larry reported on repairs being made to the boat and briefed us on the Pentagon Channel filming that he
and Wes represented us in.

Under New Business: Jerry Gandy reviewed with the membership the proposed award that Gamewardens
and the school staff are working on, creating a new Gamewarden's Leadership Award to be presented to
the leading student at the graduation from the Basic Combat School's Commmand, Camp Lejuene, NC. The
membership voted to sponsor the award and name it, Gamewardens of Vietnam, Student (Classs #) Leader-
ship Award. Member Bill Furgeson will represent us as Gamewarden's representative for thegraduating class
in December. This is a Gamewardens of Vietnam, National Award, as approved by National Preseident, John
Woody, however the Mid Atlantic will be responsible for all coordinating and presentation of this award.

At the close of the meeting, a discussion developed around possibly having a future quarterly meeting in
Washington D.C. The feasibility of this will be investigated, and dates for it will be discussed at our next
meeting on February 24 20009.

Being no further business, a door prize and 50/50 was held and the meeting was adjourned at 1400
hours.

Jerry Gandy, President, Gamewardens of Vietham, Mid Atlantic Chapter at 1400 hours.



